
I am writing this to express my grave concern for Students who were fired and either killed 
or injured and detained by Mexican police patrols firing shots and many of whom later 
were attacked by unknown individuals in Iguala, Guerrero state. At least six people were 
killed, 20 were injured and the whereabouts of 38 remain unknown.
I call on you and state authorities to take all necessary measures to promptly establish the 
whereabouts of all the missing students and ensure their physical and mental safety.

I also urge you to ensure the results of a full, prompt and impartial investigation into the 
shootings and reported arbitrary arrests of 26 September are made public and all those 
responsible are brought to justice, including those responsible for the police operation and 
with links to unidentified gunmen.

Thank you for your prompt attention to the above.

Sincerely yours,


